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10 November 2016 

Night works on King Georges Road, Beverly Hills 

Work is underway on WestConnex which involves widening and extending the M4 and M5 and joining them to create a 

free-flowing motorway network.  

As part of the project, the New M5 will duplicate the existing M5 East corridor, doubling vehicle capacity and easing 

congestion between St Peters and Beverly Hills. It will include twin tunnels, an upgrade of King Georges Road Interchange 

and a new interchange at St Peters. Visit westconnex.com.au/NewM5 for more information. 

As part of the project, drainage excavation work will be carried out on both the north and south bound carriageways of King 

Georges Road near the M5 Motorway, just north of the M5 Motorway interchange. A map showing the work area is provided 

overleaf.  

This work will now commence on Thursday 17 November 2016, starting on the south bound carriageway and will take 

approximately five weeks to complete. To ensure the safety of motorists and workers, this work will take place between 

9.00 pm and 5.00 am from Sunday to Friday, weather permitting. There will be no work on Saturday and public holidays.   

Work will take place up to five nights a week. Noisy work will occur on a maximum of two consecutive nights.  Noise will be 

monitored and every effort will be made to minimise the impact of work. 

The work will involve cutting the road surface using heavy machinery fitted with saws. The material will be loaded onto 

trucks and stockpiled. New drainage will then be installed and pavement reinstated. All worksites will be restored to their 

previous condition after the work is completed. 

Traffic control and signage will be in place to assist road users, pedestrians and cyclists.  

If you would like further information or have any specific concerns once the work commences, please call toll free 

1800 660 248 (24 hours a day) and ask to speak to the King Georges Road Interchange Upgrade Community Engagement 

Manager. 
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ABOUT WESTCONNEX 

WestConnex is part of a broader transport plan for Sydney which includes improved public transport, such as 
Sydney Metro and light rail, as well as better, more reliable motorway solutions. More than two-thirds of 
WestConnex will be built underground. Once complete, motorists will be able to avoid up to 52 sets of traffic 
lights and enjoy significant travel time savings.  

 



 

 

Location of drainage excavation works on King Georges Road, Beverly Hills 
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